
 
 

April Newsletter 
 

It’s hard to believe we’re already into April!  We can’t wait for 

warmer weather with no jackets, gloves, and hats! I know everyone is 

looking forward to our Spring Vacation.   

 

I wanted to say “thank you” to all my parents who took the time to 

meet with me concerning your children at the parent/teacher 

conferences.  You are very much invested in their future and this warms 

my heart!   

 

The Kindergarten registration for Chesterfield County is online.     

Please continue to practice the letters, shapes, counting and numbers 

with them at home.  Make a game out of it and have some fun.  Being 

positive makes children feel so good about themselves.  I know they will 

do great! 

 

I never knew how much my kids love to read!  Our numbers on our 

socks have gone up and up! They have enjoyed adding the numbers each 

week.  The D.E.A.R. program has been very successful.   

 

We will be celebrating Earth Day the week of April 22nd. I hope 

your student will have fun with their Earth day projects! 

 



As always, “Thank you” for sharing your children with me!   

Mrs. Lesyk    

 

    

April  

1-4   Spring Break 

10   Spring pictures   

22   Celebrating Earth Day Week 

25         Field Day  

 

May 

13-16 Spirit Week (Hawaiian, Sports, USA, Superhero/Princess)  

23 Last Day of school 

   

 


